
Submitter: Jim Langston 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Revenue 

Measure: HB3446 

22 March 2023 

HB 3446 

 

Please pass House Bill 3446, as it is essential to the forest fire victims' ability to stay 

in their rebuilt homes. 

As many, we lost everything we owned and many of us are elderly and do not have 

the ability to pay higher property taxes.  Rebuilding our homes has been a huge 

expense. 

Most of us have built smaller homes, ours is 30% smaller.  Other have simply bought 

manufactured homes. 

Thank you, 

Jim Langston 
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